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Christ the Teacher Catholic Schools 

Each year, CTTCS develops a faith theme and focus.  

For 2024-25, the theme of “Lighting the Way” was 

selected, and builds on last school year’s theme of 

“Sharing the Journey”.  Once again,   Nikita K., a    

student from Dreambuilders High School, created 

the image for the poster.  Throughout the year,   

students and staff will refer to the theme and image 

to develop a richer understanding of the many ways 

we can brighten the world around us.   

  

 

Gr. 7 students from across Christ the Teacher 

Catholic Schools gathered to enjoy outdoor             

education at York Lake.  Thanks go out to all staff 

who organized and led events, our volunteers, 

and the Yorkton Canoe & Kayak Club for lending 

a safety boat. 
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School year Opening Mass & Liturgies 

Christ the Teacher Catholic Schools was fortunate to have    

Bishop Michael lead the Division Opening Liturgy.  Steve        

Angrisano served as the keynote speaker for the Faith Inservice.   

During the school year, schools welcome our parish priests to 

lead services.  We thank Father Melchor, Father Basil, Father 

Antony, and Deacon Dave for their leadership and support.    

Below are some photos from the staff opening service and 

school year opening services.  

Elementary Cross Country 

CTTCS students have participated in several cross country meets 

this Fall.  Thanks to all who helped organize and run events! 

Land-Based Learning 

Throughout the school year, students participate in a variety 

of land-based learning opportunities.  Pictured below are 

students from Dreambuilders High School participating in a 

Medicine Walk facilitated by  Christine Deiter. Students 

learned about traditional plants and the ceremony around 

harvesting and using them.   
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 National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 2024 
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Throughout the week of September 23-27, Christ the Teacher   

Catholic Schools participated in events and opportunities to learn 

more about and honour the National Day for Truth and                

Reconciliation.  Students and staff were  encouraged to wear      

orange to honour former residential school students, their       

families, and communities.  This week was an affirmation of our               

commitment to ensure that every child matters, and our             

commitment to reconciliation, anti-racism, and Treaty education.  

Pictured below are images from various events across CTTCS      

honouring the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. 

Terry Fox School Walk and Roll  
CTTCS schools participated in the annual Terry Fox School 

walk and roll event.  Thank you to all who participated in 

and supported the awareness and fundraising efforts this 

year!   

Extra-Curricular Athletics 

It has been a busy Fall season for extra-curricular programs.  

The week of September 16-22 was recognized as National 

Coaches Week, where we pause to say “Thanks, Coach” to 

all who volunteer their time and expertise to                     

extra-curricular athletics.  The week of October 7-12 was 

celebrated as School Sport Week.   Thank you to all           

participants, coaches, officials, volunteers, and all who    

dedicate their time to provide extra-curricular                  

programming. 
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 Agriculture in the Classroom 
 

 

Candids 
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Thanks to Agriculture in the Classroom Saskatchewan, students 

had the opportunity to visit the Food Farm to learn more where 

their food comes from by actively participating in hands-on,     

engaging, and fun activities and presentations from agriculture 

industry professionals.  Below are pictures of Gr. 3 & 4 students 

from across the division participating in the Food Farm         

presentations. 

Happy Thanksgiving 

On behalf of the students, staff, and Board of Education of 

Christ the Teacher Catholic Schools, we pray you all have a 

safe and blessed Thanksgiving. 
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